
Andy, Sarah, Abby and Kaitlyn, USA 
 

 
We are doing well and continue to serve at First Presbyterian Church in Douglasville, Georgia. 
Sarah serves in her role as Director of Adult Spiritual Formation and I continue to serve in my 
role as Pastor for Mission and Pastoral Care. The pandemic has challenged us to think in 
creative and innovative ways for how to do ministry, and things on the home front have been 
interesting with learning to home school Abby and Kaitlyn using online learning platforms.  
  
Love, grace & peace, 
  
Andy, Sarah, Abby and Kaitlyn 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


